PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD

Minutes
P.O.Box J
Farmville, Virginia 23901

September 9, 2021
Electoral Board Meeting L & A Testing
For Upcoming November 2, 2021 General Election

The Electoral Board for Prince Edward County scheduled a2 meeting on Thursday, September
9, 2021 for the processing of the Logistics & Accuracy which is considered L & A Testing. In
attendance to the meeting was Ms, Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker, Secretary to the Electoral
Board; Ms. Lynette Wright, General Registrar; Caitlin Bryant, Deputy Registrar; Gary Fox
from Print Elect and one Guest Michele Shumacher, Authorized Representative for Prince
Edward Republican Party to observe the L & A Testing.

Gary Fox from Print Elect arrived Thursday, September 9, 2021 at 3:10 pm as scheduled to
perform our maintenance on the voting equipment for the November 2™ General Election. All
machines were accounted for and processed as required by the State Board of Elections,

There were 13 machines and 2 spares that were processed. We have 5 different styles of ballots
which had to be processed to support specific machines due to the State approving the General
Election with the additions of the candidates for Board of Supervisors and Candidates for
School Board which four different precincts required per locations of candidates running for
election / re-elected.

As you are aware, Early Voting was approved July,2020 and this year for the 2021 November
2, 2021 Election the Early Voting will begin on September 17,2021. If you are not available to
vote on the actual day, our Voter Registration Office is open for Absentee Voting. Remember
Absentee Voting is available 45 days prior to the November 2™ Election. There will be two
Saturday voting dates Saturday, October 23 and Saturday, October 30" available during the
early voting process. For more information, please do not hesitate to call 434.392.4767.

In closing, the Electoral Board continue to thank the Voter Registration Office of Prince
Edward County for an outstanding job that is done. For those who do not get the opportunity
to vote during the early voting process, we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, November 2,
2021.

Without further to do the L & A Testing was completed at 5:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Cuendolyn S. Qkens-Boaker

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary







